
Welcome Back! 

Welcome back to what has been a wonderful start to the academic year. The children have settled extremely 
quickly, and we have all enjoyed hearing stories about holidays, day trips, time spent with families and time 
spent relaxing from the children. The children have come back ready and eager to learn! 

Thank you to those parents who were able to drop into the Meet The Teacher after school. Please don ’t worry 
if you were unable to make it, staff have, or will, send copies of the power points used.  

We will continue to send our weekly bulletin, which will contain all essential information. We ask all parents to 
read this information on a weekly basis.  

We have open lines of communication, and would always encourage you to contact your child ’s class teacher 
should you need to discuss anything with them; on the door or via phone or email. Email addresses are included 
below.  

Diary dates have been included in this email as an attachment.  
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PTA News 

Firstly, a huge ‘Thank You’ to the PTA team who created a fabulous Gruffalo       
scarecrow for the Mow Cop scarecrow festival. And, thank you to all parents who   
supported by buying raffle tickets. The joint efforts of the entire Mow Cop communi-
ty have raised a phenomenal £1060 for our school. 

Events  

As you will see from the diary dates, the PTA have a range of exciting event arranged 
for the children this term. In order to make these events the best they can be, we 
need to have volunteers! If you are able to support any events, please email the team 
at: castleprimarypta@gmail.com they would love to hear from you!  

Teacher Email Addresses 

Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher if you 
have anything that you need to discuss: 

N/R - JoJones@castleprimary.co.uk 

          GreerAmison@castleprimary.co.uk 

1/2 -AdeleFord@castleprimary.co.uk 

        GeorgiaPartridge@castleprimary.co.uk 

3/4 - CharlotteMoore@castleprimary.co.uk 

         AdeleFord@castleprimary.co.uk 

5/6 - HannahBours@castleprimary.co.uk 

Mrs Dakin - headteacher@castleprimary.co.uk 

 Communication from School 

The majority of information that we send to you from 
school is by email, please ensure that we hold a correct 
email address that you use regularly. If you think that 
you may not be receiving the communications that are 
sent, please nip into the school office, where we will be 
happy to help you. Please encourage others who may not 
be receiving information to do the same.  

 MacMillan Coffee Morning:                     
Friday 26th September 

This year, we will be hosting a MacMillan Coffee 
Morning on Friday 26th September at 9:15.  

We will be looking for cake donations! If you are 
able to contribute please bring these in to school 
on Thursday 25th or Friday 26th September.  

We look forward to seeing you there and raising 
money together for a very worthy cause.  

 PE/Swimming Days 

Please see below for the days that your child will 
have PE or swimming. On PE/swimming days, we ask 
that children come into school in their kits to    
ensure that we don’t lose clothes when getting 
changed. 

N/ R - Tuesday 

Year 1/2 - Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 3/4 - Wednesday and Friday 

Year 5/6 - Wednesday and Friday 




